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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2010 10:55 AM
To: 'Schaefer, Peter'
Cc: Filing; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Lescure, Daniel
Subject: RE: 240734-285 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland - Extension request for risk assessment prior to 

an FS

Peter, 
 
Based upon your request below, the schedule for submittal of the FS Report for case RO0220 is extended to August 25, 
2010. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2010 7:23 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Filing; denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Lescure, Daniel 
Subject: 240734-285 Hegenberger Rd., Oakland - Extension request for risk assessment prior to an FS 
 
Jerry, 
 
Per our telephone conversation yesterday, CRA on behalf of Shell would like to request an extension of the May 25, 2010 
due date for the Feasibility Study Report (FS) requested in Alameda County Environmental Health’s March 4, 2010 letter 
to August 25, 2010.  We are requesting the extension to give us time to assess the potential environmental risk posed by 
calculated possible total petroleum hydrocarbons as gasoline (TPHg) concentrations in groundwater reaching San 
Leandro Channel via the potential preferential pathway provided by the 54” storm drain in Hegenberger Road.  While we 
have no evidence of any TPHg reaching the channel, we believe that we need to assess this potential environmental risk 
before we can provide an adequate FS. 
 
Regards,   
 
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
 


